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To share your story, email mediarelations@nwseo.org or call (202) 907-3036. 
Visit www.nwseo.org/WhyIJoinedNWSEO.php to review more members’ stories. 

“It is especially in hard 
times like the Federal 
Government shutdown, 
and COVID-19, that I am 
extremely thankful to 
have a voice through the 
NWSEO.”-Lisa Schmit 
Lead Forecaster WFO 
Twin Cities, MN 

Lisa interviewed by KARE11-TV about a heat wave, WFO Twin Cities. 

Lisa attending an AMS poster session in January 2020. 
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